Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

The rublic Relations work of Mrs. Barnett during the past month was discussed and all agreed that it was very satisfactory.

Mr. Baughman and Mr. Lynch, whose term of office expired in April 1951, accepted reappointment to the Planning Commission by Mayor Roake for a four year term. Mr. Baughman was re-elected to his office of President of the Planning Commission.

It was announced by Mr. Bell that the "THOROUGHFARES" report would be ready for presentation to the Planning Commission at its next regular meeting on May 22. In order to properly present this report to the public the Planning Commission after much discussion made plans for the following:

- 1. Proclamation by the mayor declaring the week from May 28 to June 3 to be "City Planning Week".
- 2. Newspaper articles and pictures during this week concerning the activities of the Planning Commission and explaining the THOROUGHFARES
- 3. Displays of City Planning materials in downtown store windows during the
- 4. Public Forum on June 4 in the Library at which time Mr. Baughman will preside and Mr. Lynch, Mr. Bell and Mr. Nims will present the "THOROUGHFARES" report, followed by open discussion.

Mr. Bell recommended that the Planning Commission attempt to interest the State Highway Commission in a project to beautify the rights of way along the river. The group agreed on the importance of this work and asked Mr. Nims to prepare a map showing the areas needing beautification.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned.

Oregon City, Oregon May 22, 1951

REGULAR MEETING OF THE OREGON CITY PALNNING COMMISSION

The Oregon City Planning Commission met in regular session on the above date in the office of the Planning Technician at 8:00 o'clock p.m.

Roll call showed the following present:

Mr. E. L. Baughman, President

Miss Marjorie Perry, Vice president

Mr. Ray Rilance

Mr. Jack Lynch

Mrs. Franklin Miller

Mrs. Carl Klippel

Mr. Lou Immer

Mr. Alden Miller, City Attorney

Mr. Albert Roake, Mayor

Mr. Robert A. Finlayson, City Engineer

Mr. J. Haslett Bell, Planning Consultant

Mr. Cyrus Nims, Planning Technician

Mrs. Josephine Barnett

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

It was announced that Mayor Roake had signed a proclamation declaring the week from May 28 to June 4 to be City Planning Week.

The window displays, radio program, public forum, newspaper articles, and talks on city palming which well feature this week were discussed.

Mr. Bell presented the Thoroughfares Report to the members and explained it in detail.

The report was very favorablly received and a discussion period followed in which many interesting aspects of the plan were considered.

There being no further business the meeting adjourned. REGULAR MEETING OF THE ORDER

Oregon City, Oregon June 26, 1951

REGULAR MEETING OF THE OREGON CITY PLANNING COMMISSION

The Oregon City Planning Commission met in regular session on the above date in the office of the Planning Technician at 8:00 o'clock p.m.

Roll call showed the following present:

Mr. E. L. Baughman, President

Mr. Albert Roake, Mayor

Mr. Jack Lynch Mr. Ray Rilance

Mr. Alden Miller, City Attorney

Mr. Robert Finlayson, City Manager

Mr. Lou Immer

Mr. J. Haslett Bell, Planning Consultant

Mr. Cyrus Nims, Planning Technician

Mrs. Josephine Barnett

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.

A discussion was held on the various activities of the Planning Co Commission during the past month.

The members reported on various pro and con reactions of the people of Oregon City to the Thoroughfares Plan.

Progress in the development of Atkinson Park in accordance with the plan prepared by Mr. Bell was noted.

The final realization of the Lewis and Clark College Workshop